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Addressed this year: 
 
 • Town Hall Forums 
  - The committee held a total of four Town Hall Forums for NTT Faculty in the  
  2022/2023 academic year: two in the fall of 2022 and two in the spring of 2023.  
  The discussions that took place in these forums largely drove the agenda and  
  work of the committee.  
  
 • NTT Faculty Spotlight 
  The committee solicited and received nominations for NTT Faculty members  
  that have achieved noteworthy accomplishments in their Teaching, Service, or  
  Research. In collaboration with UTC Communications and Marketing, three NTT  
  Faculty Spotlights were created and shared with UTC Faculty:  
   - Dr. Rebecca Stimson 
   - Dr. Sandra Affare 
   - Dr. Brad Reynolds  
  
 •  NTT Resource Page in Canvas 
  A page for “NTT Faculty Resources” was created in Canvas to include   
  opportunities for professional development and relevant offerings by the Walker 
  Center for Teaching and Learning and the UTC Library. 
 
 • Promotion process for Full-time NTT Faculty 
  As required by the August 2022 changes in Chapter 4 (Non-Tenure-Track Faculty) 
  of the UTC Faculty Handbook, the online promotion process was launched in  
  December 2022 and applications were accepted and processed. The committee  
  worked with faculty members that had questions or requested clarifications  
  regarding the process.   
 
 

https://blog.utc.edu/news/2023/02/utc-lecturer-committed-to-demystifying-the-language-of-chemistry/
https://blog.utc.edu/news/2023/02/for-engineering-faculty-member-why-stop-at-just-teaching-when-you-can-do-more/
https://blog.utc.edu/news/2023/04/all-hail-the-king-of-environmental-science/


Ongoing items: 
 
 •  NTT Promotion Process 
  The committee should continue to support NTT faculty as they work through  
  the promotion process, and a Town Hall forum should be planned for early fall  
  2023 to address any questions or concerns that NTT faculty have ahead of  
  submission. A page in Canvas can be developed to provide easy access to the  
  links and information related to the NTT promotion process. 
 
 •  NTT Resource Page in Canvas 
  The “NTT Faculty Resources” page in Canvas should continue to be developed  
  and updated with information regarding offerings from the Walker Center for  
  Teaching and Learning and the UTC Library, grant opportunities, professional  
  development, etc. 
 
 •  NTT Faculty Spotlight 
  The committee should continue to solicit nominations for NTT Faculty to   
  highlight through these spotlights, ideally compiling a list of NTT Faculty of  
  various ranks and roles, from various colleges and departments, and from  
  diverse backgrounds. 
 
 •  Diversity of Roles for NTT Faculty 
   The differences among NTT faculty in various departments should be explored  
  in order to further understand the diversity of NTT roles at the university. This  
  process could begin by an examination of collective data from OPEIR.  


